
June 16, 2022 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

I look forward to meeting my new students and welcoming back my returning second and third 

level students. For those of you returning to me I am following my practice of purchasing the 

supplies needed for a successful year.  In lieu of a long supply list, I am requesting each family 

send money to cover the cost of the supplies I was able to obtain at cost from various vendors. 

Hopefully, this will ease the burden of long lines for you. Your child will also need a laptop or 

computer to complete online assignments which are assigned nightly.  

Your child will need you to purchase a bookbag without wheels, good 

headphones and a lunchbox. These items are used daily.  

I take care of the following: 

• Notebooks (4 each student)  

• Folder for home connection and subject work (4 each student) 

• Crayola Pencils 

• Crayola Crayons 

• Scissors 

• Pencils (enough to start year and take us midway hopefully) 

• Erasers to share 

• Post It Strips 

• Rulers 

• Stem Supply Fund 

SECOND AND THIRD LEVEL PARENTS ONLY 

 Students will need post it slips and two yellow highlighters. The third grade should also have a 

thesaurus to use for language. 

For homework all students will need to have available a ruler, dictionary, colored pencils, lead 

pencils and crayons depending on assignment. Students do best when they have a dedicated 

place and routine for their work.  

 

In advance, thank you so very much for your support and cooperation. I will ask for the money 

once all bills have been paid in the first week or so of school.  

All the Best, 

MCC 


